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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

This email is in reference to RIN 3038-AC61.

To Whom It May Concern:

As a small Forex trader, please be aware that I cannot support the current regulations that would reduce the
leverage and increase the margin on Forex traders. The regulation will have a serious impact on small "morn and
pop" traders such as myself. Trading forex is a big part of my livelihood and would impact my personal income as
well of those of 10s of thousands of other traders. Please reconsider this ruling.

Thank You,

Joe Endredi


